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So where are the proposed cuts in this draft budget. Trees don’t grow to the sky and as a pensioner I don’t have
unlimited funds. In fact I don’t have the lucrative benefits and pensions of municipal employees that you are asking

me to pay for.
This has to stop and we need to get a handle on the spending of this municipality and the region. Its high time that

we start to balance the approach to the budget process and start looking at how and where we cut expenses like any

household is needing to do.

I do not support a nearly 10%+ tax increasing for Wilmot knowing the region is also going to be looking for an
increase. This is sheer madness and frankly borders on incompetence and irresponsibility to the taxpayer. Enough

with the golden benefits/salaries,
the never ending hiring, the constant coming back to the well for funds. JUST STOP SPENDING!!!!

R. Jaques






